
Introductory Remarks of FUNSA President 

 

Thank you ES 

Greetings RC and Colleagues 

 

As the President of the Federation of the Staff Associations, FUNSA, I would like to thank the ES and 

the RC for the continuing update of the staff.   

 

As FUNSA, this is what we recommend, the ONE UN update where all key leadership is present and 

interact with the staff because this situation needs all of us, a “ all hands-on-deck approach”. 

 

On a personal note, I feel this situation very close to my heart, having spent more than 15 years in 

this country and seen where it came from. 

 

But there no one better than our Vic e President to deliver FUNSA statement today being in the mist 

of some coordination with his own agency. 

 

With you permission, I will give the floor to Mr. Zerihun Sewunet, Vice President of FUNSA 

 

Zerihun, you have the Floor 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 


